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Comments: Hello, 

 

I am writing in response to the overwhelming opposition to changes to this policy that have been submitted in the

last day. 

 

These comments are a clear attack on Alaska residents by an organized and poorly informed group. Although I

understand these cabins are located in a Federally controlled area, input from Alaska residents, positive or

negative, should take highest priority by the USFS in making this decision. 

 

As stated in my previous letter, I fully support the proposed changes to the ANILCA cabin policy. As seen in the

vast majority of the letters submitted during all but the last day of the comment period, these cabins are a huge

part of the ALASKAN way of life and a change to the policy is welcome news. 


